Dear Parents/Carers,

PARENT TEACHER LEARNING CONVERSATIONS (via phone)

The partnership between you and the School, especially your child’s teacher, is essential to ensuring that
your child has the best opportunities to enjoy their school experience and to learn effectively.

Research has proven that when parents and teachers work together, everyone benefits. We value
parents as partners in education and believe parent involvement has a positive influence on learning
outcomes.

There is an upcoming opportunity to discuss with your child’s teacher their academic, social and emotional
growth at school. This is a great chance to ask questions, find out how you can support your child, and
establish ongoing communication between the teacher and parent/carer.

Due to ongoing safety protocols, we have made the decision to conduct parent teacher learning
conversations over the phone rather than face to face.

Bookings are available on the following dates:
Junior Years: Tuesday 9*" March.
Middle Years: Wednesday 10" March.

Senior Years: Wednesday 10*" March.

You can now book your parent teacher learning conversation at www.schoolinterviews.com.au, please
use Event Code uerux.

Your teacher will phone you at your booking time. Please check that the phone number provided on your
booking is correct and have your phone nearby 5 minutes prior to your appointment time. Phone
interviews are strictly 10 minutes.
If you have any queries, please contact the school office on ph. 58211926.
We look forward to continuing our communication with parents/carers and many thanks for your support.
Kind regards,
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Paula Stevenson (Principal)
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